
Public Questions 

HASC – 10 July 2023 

 

Dr Ann Hewings 

Regarding the proposal to close the beds at Bishop's Castle Community Hospital 

permanently and given the strength of feeling of those in the neighbourhood, as 

demonstrated by the turnout at recent meetings with NHS representatives, how does the 

Council propose to represent the wishes of those affected by the likely permanent diminution 

of NHS services in the neigbourhood? What pressure on ShropCom is the Council able to 

bring to bear? 

Response 

 

 

Chris Naylor 

At the recent public meeting in Bishops Castle on June 5th about the status of the 

Community Hospital I asked both ShropCom and the ICB to tell us what services were being 

delivered at the Community Hospital - to help the audience understand the important role of 

the hospital for local patients. 

However, ShropCom and ICB staff didn’t seem briefed to answer my questions at the time.  

So could they now answer the following, please? 

- What services are being delivered from the Bishops Castle Community Hospital?   

Both *at* the BCCH site, and *from* BCCH on an outreach and in-home basis.  

- What numbers of patients are helped through these services currently?  

I appreciate it may be hard to produce this additional information as follows for HOSC 10.7, 

but please could you in due course additionally: 

- Provide a *total* number of patients benefitting from BCCH services as above over (say) 

the 12 month period to June 2023.  

- provide comparable service details and patient numbers for Ludlow and Bridgnorth 

community hospitals too. 

Response 

 

 

 


